
Dear [Parent's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well and that you and your new baby are thriving. As part of our 

commitment to providing exceptional care to new mothers, we would love to hear about your 

experience with our services. 

Your feedback is invaluable to us and will help us ensure that we are meeting the needs of our 

new mothers. Please take a moment to complete the attached survey or reply to this email with 

your thoughts. 

Thank you for choosing [Your Organization's Name]. We look forward to hearing from you! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Organization's Name]  

[Contact Information] 


